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Santa Barbara County - Highway 154 - Post Mile R2.386 | Project 05-1s110 | Updated June 2025

Purpose and Need 

The intersection is experiencing collisions at a rate higher 
than the statewide average for similar facilities.  The 
purpose of the project is to reduce the number of fatal and 
serious injury collisions occurring at the intersection by 
constructing a roundabout. The roundabout will eliminate 
high speed broadside collisions.

Description 

The project proposes to add a roundabout to the existing 
intersection to improve traffic operations by reducing the 
number of conflict points between vehicles, pedestrians, 
and cyclists. Other project components include installing 
sidewalks for bikes and pedestrians, installing splitter 
islands to alter the approach geometry, and street 
lighting for visibility and safety. Additional work activities 
may include utility verifications, utility relocation, and 
undergrounding of previously overhead utilities.

Location

In Santa Barbara County on SR 154 at the Foxen Canyon 
Road intersection in Los Olivos.

Funding

Local TBD

Federal TBD

Construction Cost $10,820,300

Current Schedule

Final Environmental 
Document to be Completed

Winter 2026

Right of Way Acquisition to 
be  Completed

Fall 2027

Design to be completed Fall 2027

Advertise Winter 2028

Begin Construction 2028-2030

End Construction 2030-2031

Project Manager
Ben Jensen | ben.jensen@dot.ca.gov | (805) 788-8978

Scan this QR code to visit 
the Project Page and follow 
our socials.

mailto:ben.jensen%40dot.ca.gov?subject=
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-5/district-5-current-projects/05-1s110
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